
SCISA Music Festival 

 

If your child is interested in participating in the SCISA Music festival please fill out the bottom 

portion of this form and return it to school no later than Friday, January 27. 

The Festival will be held on March 9, 2023, at the University of South Carolina. 

The school will provide transportation to and from the event. 

Students may perform in any of the following categories: 

Piano Solo 

Guitar Solo 

Vocal Solo 

String Solo 

 

If you have any questions, feel free to call me at 803-707-6636 

Thank you, 

Patty Clements 
 

 

 

Students Name____________________________________________________ Grade level_________ 

Category____________________________________________________________________ 

Name of selection_______________________________________________________________ 

Parents Name and Number_______________________________________________________________ 

 

 


